
Welcome!

Welcome to our second Rights Respecting Newsletter, where we 
will explore the terms’ wondrous activities! As Clan Chieftains, 
our job is to help Mrs Walsh, Mrs Candlish and Miss Watt run the 
school in an orderly fashion, (even in Mrs Walsh’s absence) and 
to count clan tokens to determine the annual winner! We are 
committed to upholding Colgrain’s expected standards and 
helping others. We have loads of intriguing things in the 
following, so sit back and enjoy our first newsletter of 2024! 

From Colgrain’s Rights Ambassadors/Clan Chieftains: 
Jenna, Sadie, Hamish, Fateh, Amy, Jessica, Adam and Floraidh.



Welcome back Mrs Walsh!
Let’s welcome back Mrs Walsh! She has been away at St Joseph’s 
Primary and we are so pleased to have her back in Colgrain again.



Nurture Award
We recently received our 
Silver Nurture Award. We 
are extremely proud of 
this - well done to 
everyone involved!

Article 3: adults must do 
what’s best for me



Term 2 Clan Totals
The winning clan from Term 2 was Loch Fyne with a grand total of 1442 clan 
tokens. This is our leaderboard for Term 2:                     

                                                                                    These are our 4 clan colours

Loch 
Fyne

Loch 
Etive

Loch
Lomond

Loch
Awe

1st
1442

2nd
1307

3rd
1291

4th
1286

1 normal colour clan token = 1 point
Janitor and office tokens (orange) = 5 points 
Gold clan tokens = 10 points 

Article 15: Setting up and joining groups

Loch Etive Loch 
Lomond

Loch Awe Loch Fyne



Sharpen

In case you are unaware, Sharpen is our school’s stationery 
supply for pupils, staff and visitors. In the past few months, 
our limited stock has produced customers that bought over 
£500 worth of office supplies. This money has been put 
towards enterprise activities.

Article 13: I have the right to find out and share information



World Children's Day 

At assembly we discussed World 
Children's Day on Monday 20th 
November 2023. World Children’s 
day is a day to celebrate children 
all across the world. Each year on 
November 20th we have World 
Children’s Day to commemorate 
the 1989 adoption of UNICEF. We 
celebrated through participation in 
lots of fun activities within our 
classrooms!

Article 12: Respect for children’s views



Christmas Sing-a-Long 
In Term 2 we had our whole school Christmas Sing-a-Long. Everyone 

got involved from the ELC - P7 by learning 2 of their favourite 
Christmas songs and performed them on stage. Some of our P4-7 
pupils also got involved by taking on a speaking role and led the 

show from start to finish. It was a fantastic afternoon for all!

Article 29: I have the right to an education which develops my 
personality, respect for others’ rights and the environment.



Special Achievements
At our weekly assembly we 
celebrate everybody's 
achievements from the 
previous week. Parents can 
send in photos and 
achievements and they will be 
shown at assembly. They will 
also be put on the achievement 
wall in the corridor area leading 
to the hall!

Article 29: I have the right to an 
education which develops my 
personality, respect for others’ 
rights and the environment.



                          School Christmas Fayre!

We had an amazing Christmas Fayre with fun, beautiful 
handmade crafts from every class in the school. We had some 
helping hands from our P7 pupils that stayed back and 
volunteered at the stalls. Thank you to everyone who supported 
the event!  



Pantomime  
In December the ELC to 
P7 watched the famous 
Beauty and the Beast 
pantomime. Everyone 
loved it! It was funny, 
exciting and a nice treat for 
everyone in the lead up to 
Christmas. Oh yes it was!

Article 31: I have the right 
to relax and play.  



Nativity!

This year our Primary 1 to 3 children and 
staff put together a fabulous performance! 
With our P1 actors, our P2 band and our P3 
narrators all being so brave getting up on 
stage, this Nativity was absolutely AMAZING!

Thank you to all staff and pupils who made 
this happen.   

Article 28: I have the right to an education.



     Football Charter
Last term, all pupils from P4 to P7 and Mr Brown created a school football 
charter to promote good sportsmanship. 

We have also agreed to give out trophies to one 
outstanding pupil at assemblies that has shown 
good sportsmanship, been playing fair and 
playing well on the football pitch. 

Article 29: I have the right to an education which develops my 
personality, respect for others’ rights and the environment.



Coming Up!

We have some exciting things happening 
in Colgrain over the next term:

● Primary 7 begin their John Muir Award
● 25th January - Burns’ day 
● 13th February - Shrove (pancake!) 

Tuesday
● 20th - 23rd February - Primary 7 head 

to Ardroy on their residential trip



                                    Thank You!

Thank you for taking the time to view our second 
Colgrain Rights Respecting Schools newsletter. We hope 
you have enjoyed the second newsletter.


